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Currently the state police criminal background check system moves as about as fast 

as a glacier. People are already waiting weeks to take possesion of their firearms.  

Oddly enough, Oregonegon democrats never seem to voice any concern for 

improving it so that responsible, law abiding Oregonians can take possesion of their 

property/exercise what is supposed to be their constituonally protected rights to have 

arms. The current 3 day rule technically stops the state from instituting an improptu 

waiting period. A right delayed is a right denied.  


